
Dear Col. Wiker:

In its meeting of 15 February 2024, the Commission of Fine Arts reviewed and approved
the following project on the Consent Calendar, with accompanying staff recommendation:

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Luebke, FAIA
Secretary

16 February 2024

CFA 15/FEB/24-b

Arlington National Cemetery

Concept
Road reconstruction and sidewalk improvements

RECOMMENDATION:            No objection to the concept design for roadway reconstruction
and the addition of a new sidewalk along Sherman Drive near Arlington House, per materials
received 1 February 2024.

U.S. Department of the Army

Andrew Wiker, Director of Engineering
Department of the Army
Arlington National Cemetery
Arlington, VA 22211
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